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SEPTEMBER HOLIDAYS CRICKET CLINIC

www.sportskickstart.com.au

The September holidays are coming up and CRICKET KICKSTART 
are happy to announce an action packed Cricket Clinic 
for all Newington Lindfield Students. This clinic will 

be based around technical development across all  skills. 
Open to all students at the school, this is the clinic to be 

at these school holidays

(02) 9802 0909 | 0425 221 511

Newington Lindfield Campus
Thursday 27th - Friday 28th September

9am - 12pm
$99 

For more details, enrolment and payment, visit:


